
 

 

 

 

REF : 065b/18 

 

21 March 2018 

 

Dear Parents of Primary 2 pupils  

Lower Primary Games Day 

We are pleased to inform you that we will be holding the Lower Primary Games Day on Thursday, 29 March 2018 in 

the school. Your child would need to report to the school hall in his/her P.E. attire by 12.50 pm.  

 

The Lower Primary Games will be staggered by level starting with the Primary 1 pupils and followed by the Primary 2 

pupils. Primary 2 Games will take place from 2 pm to 3 pm in the school hall. Before the start of the Games event, 

your child will have classroom activities followed by a short break.  

 

Your child will receive a snack before the start of the Games. As the weather may be hot, it would be advisable for 

your child to bring along his/her water bottle.  

 

To foster closer ties between the school and parents, we would like to take this opportunity to invite you to join us for 

our Games Day from 2 pm to 3 pm. In addition, we are introducing a parent-child race this year where you and your 

child can form a team to take part in a special game. Registration is on a first-come first-served basis. Please come in 

sports attire if you would like to join the game. 

 

Dismissal Time 

Pupils will be dismissed from school at 3pm. Please make the necessary transport arrangement if it is applicable to 

your child. Pupils taking daily school transport will have the usual transport arrangement from home to school and 

back home. 

 

Please return the reply slip to your child's form teacher by Friday, 23 March 2018. We look forward to your 

continuous support of our school’s events.  

 

Thank you.   

 

Warmest Regards 

Mr Eugene Ong 

Principal 

 Vision :    Scholars Of Tomorrow   

 Mission : Nurturing Competencies, Inspiring Excellence, Empowering Individuals 


